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Mr. Zernichow was formerly 
managing director of one of the 
larger construction firms in Norway. 
In 1961 he was appointed to the 
Royal Norwegian Council for Scien­
tific and Industrial Research and 
was head of the building materials 
division until leaving Norway in 
1970 to come to Bricket Wood. 

Thanks to the efforts of Mr. 
Sprotte and Mr. Zernichow, all 
twelve lessons of the Correspon­
dence Course have been translated 
into Danish and currently there are 
more than 1700 people studying it. 
However, as the second language in 
all these countries is English, there 
are a further 1000 students taking 
the course in English. 

In October 1974, the first Feast of 
Tabernacles was held in Scandi­
navia - a major milestone. The 
beautiful setting was the Norwegian 
fell country at Sanderstolen. 

Some 140 people, including chil­
dren and visitors from Britain and 
North America, attended. The 
warmth and friendliness in this 
small group of people created a 
family atmosphere that was a ,real 
foretaste of what all people, every­
where, will eventually enjoy. 

The Hotel Sanderstolen provided 
all that one could wish. Indoor 
swimming pool, saunas, game 
rooms and a "trim room" - or gym­
nasium - that was very much 
needed after partaking of the tradi­
tional breakfast and lunch smoer­
gaasbord! At night a superb 
candlelit dinner was served with 
such entrees as smoked salmon and 
reindeer meat. 

The Holy Days offer the only op­
portunity for all the brethren in 
Scandinavia to meet together. This 
spring, during the Passover season, 
we are arranging for them to get 
together again. Future plans are 
also being made for evangelistic 
campaigns. 

Like the proverbial mustard seed, 
the Scandinavian work is small but 
has great potential for growth. The 
harvest will be great - it's only a 
matter of providing the funds and 
manpower to do the job. 0 
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The site of the first Feast of 
Tabernacles to be held in 
Scandinavia was the beautiful 
fell country at Sanderstolen 
Norway. Eleven countries were 
represented among the one-hundred 
forty brethren who attended. In 
the group photograph above, Stuart 
Powell, director of the Scandinavian 
work and pastor of the churches 
at Chelmsford and Norwich, 
England, is shown at extreme left. 
Second from right on front row 
is Sidney Hegvold, minister of the 
church in Dublin, Ireland. To the 
immediate left (second row) of 
Mr. Hegvold is Richard Sprotte, 
Danish translator, mentioned in the 
article. Right: Mr. and Mrs. Stuart 
Powell. Below: Room used for 
services at the Hotel Sanderstolen. 


